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Waste TAG – Meeting Minutes 
 

Date: Monday 14 August 2017 
Venue: Beingthere Video Conference 
Time: 11.00am – 12.00pm 

  

Attendees: Rebecca Herbert – Kimberley Regional Group 

 Stuart Martin - Shire of Derby/West Kimberley 

 Steven Harding - Shire of Broome 

 David Klye - Shire of Wyndham/East Kimberley 

  

Apologies: Musa Mono - Shire of Halls Creek 
 

 
1. Discussion Items 

 
a) Tyre Recycling 

 
Previous Action items 

• Both Wyndham & Halls Creek shires to advise the actual number of tyres on 
each site – Outstanding 

• Approach Derby Shire to ask if they would be interested in joining the 
processing of the tyres rather than storing them on site. – Indicated an interest 
 
New business 

• SOB want to send at least 10,000 tyres to Perth for recycling. They are 
currently developing a RFQ. 
 
New Action items 

• Each shire to let SOB know quantities of tyres and their response if they will 
send tyres to Broome, to be part of this initial shipment to Perth. 

 
b) Liquid Waste Management 

 
New business 

• SDWK are currently reviewing their fees and charges. 

• SWEK are looking at putting in a similar facility to Broome 

• SOB is looking at getting a process engineer to review their operation and 
maintenance program. This information  

 
New Action items 

• SOB to share their review through the TAG. 

 
c) Domestic Bin collection 

 
Previous Action items 



• Advise Halls Creek Shire of who is the gas contractor in Broome to remove 
the gas. - Outstanding 

• Broome Shire is to check if the bins are weighed when collected by Toxfree. 
- Outstanding 

 
New business 

• SDWK are currently reviewing their fees and charges. 

• SOB currently doing an audit of bin chips/correlation of households 

• It was discussed that a bin replacement time of 15yrs is valid. 
 
New Action items 

• SOB to find out if the bin chips record the bin volume. 
 

2. Business to be discussed at next meeting- 2 October 2017 via Beingthere Video 
Conference 

• Regional Waste Management Plan (copy attached) 
 

3. Close 


